
Letter Of Municipal Significance Request 
Special Occasion Permit 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council June 22, 2018 

Re: Art Exhibition Launch - Justin Salgado 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Liberty Arts Gallery and Shop (25 Atlantic Avenue, Toronto) is hosting an ​art exhibition launch​ the 
evening of ​Thursday, August 2, 2018 from 6:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. ​I am writing to request a Letter of 
Municipal Significance from the Toronto and East York Community Council so that I may apply to receive 
a Special Occasion Permit for a Public Event. 

The exhibition being launched is by a Toronto-based artist named Justin Salgado. He creates comic-style 
illustrations to capture meaningful encounters with the people in his life. The launch event is a chance for 
friends, family and the Toronto arts community to celebrate and appreciate his work. It will take place 
indoors in our enclosed gallery. If a permit is issued, beer and wine will be sold to cover the cost of the 
event.  

Liberty Arts Gallery takes pride in exhibiting and promoting the work of Toronto artists, from emerging to 
established. The space mounts high-quality exhibitions monthly. All exhibitions are free and open to the 
public, contributing to the Liberty Village arts scene (where we are located) and beyond. What’s more, our 
gallery also sells a variety of goods made by local vendors, thus supporting the work of Toronto artists, 
illustrators and craftspeople.  

Thank you for your consideration. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Kind regards, 

Brett Jubinville 
Liberty Arts Gallery and Shop Owner 
25 Atlantic Avenue, Toronto, ON, M6K 3E7 
info@libertyartstoronto.com 
647-292-9848
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